
Queen Elizabeth II 

Cossall Parish Council is deeply 

saddened by the death of Her 

Majesty the Queen. She has 

dutifully and diligently served for 

70 years- longer than any other 

British monarch- and was greatly 

respected and well loved by her 

country. 

We are glad to have been able to 

celebrate the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee in our Parish and have 

treasured memories of this unprecedented occasion. 

Our thoughts go out to the Royal Family at this time of great 

sorrow and we send our most deeply felt condolences. 

 

 


